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To our friends and businesses who fly our flag: We have flags for sale at our Post. We may be 
able to save your organization money and also help our Wounded Warriors in the process. 
Order your flag(s) from us and we will deliver, remove old flag and raise new flag. Old flag will 
be properly retired at Flag Retirement ceremony at our Post. 
 

American Flags:    State & POW/MIA Flags: 

3’x5’ Nylon  $18  3’x5’ Nylon $22 Indiana 
3’x5’ Polyester  $24  4’x6’ Nylon $40 Indiana 
4’x6’ Nylon  $26  5’x8’ Nylon $58 Indiana 
4’x6’ Polyester  $34  2’x3’ Nylon  $14 POW/MIA Single Face 
5’x8’ Nylon  $35  3’x5’ Nylon $20 POW/MIA Single Face 
5’x8’ Polyester  $46  4’x6’ Nylon $32 POW/MIA Single Face 
8’x12’ Nylon  $105 3’x5’ Nylon $32 POW/MIA Double Face 
8’x12’ Polyester $125 4’x6’ Nylon $40 POW/MIA Double Face 
10’x15’ Nylon  $150 5’x8’ Nylon $72 POW/MIA Double Face 
10’x15’ Polyester $190 Note. Other larger flags can be ordered. 
 

(Polyester flags are more expensive than Nylon but will last longer especially in inclement weather.) 
 

All proceeds from flag sales will be earmarked for the American Legion Operation Comfort 
Warrior program. The administrative cost of this program is paid by the American Legion and 
100% of money donated goes directly to the charity. 

 



 
 

About OCW 

As the war in Afghanistan winds down, U.S. military personnel are coming home where they join other 

recent veterans who served in Iraq. Many of these service members have left the battlefield only to be 

faced with a new fight: a struggle to overcome the mental and physical wounds suffered during 

deployment. Those with traumatic brain injury (TBI) or post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) are returning 

home in unprecedented numbers. In fact, the Army has said that up to 20 percent of the men and women 

who served in Afghanistan or Iraq have suffered TBI. 

 

 

 

 

Even as the wars conclude, those in the military still face inherent dangers while fighting the global war on 

terrorism, during training exercises and while performing other dangerous duties. 

While the care at many military hospitals and warrior transition units is extraordinary, The American 

Legion's Operation Comfort Warriors (OCW) program was created to provide "nonessentials" - items that 

help wounded warriors' recovery but don't usually show up as a budget line on government spreadsheets. 

The Legion contacts officials at military hospitals, warrior transition units and surrounding communities, 

and obtains lists to determine which items are needed by wounded, injured or ill service members. Once a 

need is identified, the items are ordered by the Legion and delivered in an expeditious manner. It's as 

simple as that. No red tape.  

 
In 2010 OCW beat more than 700 other charities in an online contest sponsored by Pepsi. OCW won first 

place and $250,000, which went to purchase comfort items for recovering U.S. service members. The 

program relies on funds, which are used to purchase items for the service members. 
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